


 
 

The SGEC Open Forum will be held at the end of the month.  All are invited to attend. 
 
VII. Unfinished business 

a. Revised version on Children/Personal Visitors in the Workplace Policy ʹ Mr. Banks revised the 
ůĂŶŐƵĂŐĞ�ŽĨ�ƚŚĞ�ƉŽůŝĐǇ�ƚŽ�ŝŶĐůƵĚĞ�ƚŚĞ�ǁŽƌĚŝŶŐ�͞ƉĞƌƐŽŶĂů�ǀŝƐŝƚŽƌ͘͟��Dƌ͘�ZƵƐƐĞůů�ǁŝůů�ƐĞŶĚ�ŝƚ�ƚŽ�DƐ͘�
Fite-Morgan to review. 

b. Update from Distinguished Staff Employee of the Year committee ʹ Ms. Bolton reported that the 
committee met.  They proposed 5 awards, but were told that 3 were approved.  This year may 
only be one, depending on the nominations.  Two more people are needed on the committee.  
Mr. Coff


